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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            November 14, 2022 - 9:30 AM  

 

 

MAJOR CASE SQUAD CALLED TO INVESTIGATE 

COOL VALLEY SHOOTING 

 

 

At approximately 6:30 pm on Sunday, November 13, 2022, Normandy Police responded to a call 

for shots fired at a gas station in the 1700 block of Florissant Rd. Responding officers did not 

locate any victims. Officers were called back to the scene just after 11:00 pm for a report of a 

gunshot victim deceased in a vehicle. No additional information related to the victim’s identity 

will be released at this time.  

The Major Case Squad of Greater St. Louis was requested by Captain Sanders, to assist with the 

investigation. Currently, 15 Major Case Squad investigators are investigating the incident.  

The Major Case Squad is seeking any information from the community to assist in identifying 

those responsible. Anyone with information related to this investigation is asked to contact 

Crime Stoppers at 1-866-371-TIPS (8477).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________  

Jenny Schwartz 

Public Information Officer Major Case Squad of Greater St. Louis  

 

                                           TWITTER: @MajorCaseSTL 

For media follow-up – contact Corporal Jenny Schwartz (314)290-8424 or  

Cellular: (314)486-6010 

 


